
 
 

If you attend area events we’d like to know! 
Also, if you take anonymity-protected photos at 

events, we’d love to post them on the 
GV Display Gallery 

Please send the information and photos 
to JYUF@aagrapevine.org 

Customer Service 

Did You Know? 

In 1976, the Grapevine Conference Committee recommended: “Groups be encouraged to 
increase their subscriptions as their memberships increase.” 

Grapevine On The Road 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, all staff and board travel have been suspended until 
further notice. 

Please let us know at JYUF@aagrapevine.org if your Area is 
planning any online vir tual events. 

Area Chair/GVR Corner 
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